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C O U N C I L N E W S

J A G C o w i e M e m o r i a l F u n d G i l l i a n D r e w

Donations to the JAC Cowie Memorial Fund currently total £1,497.22.

A splendid new oak bookcase is now in place in the Margary Room and this will have
a small brass plate fixed to it Ñ inscribed "Donated by the friends of JAC Cowie in her

memory".
The remainder of the money will be used to provide small sections of custom built

shelving in other areas of the Margary Room and to buy a collection of substantial
books which will be designated on the bookplate as being donated in memory of JAC
C o w i e .

Our grateful thanks to all who have contributed to the Memorial Fund.

S o u t h P a r k M o a t

The major works have now been completed and voluntary effort is currently



concentrated on fencing and minor works. A formal opening ceremony is being
planned for 28th April 1994.
At a recent meeting of Council the President thanl<ed Mr G N Bierton, IVIr S P Dyer, Mr
R L Ellaby, Dr D F Renn and Mr P A Tarplee. The President also paid tribute to the
many years of dedicated work by Miss Josephine Carter, who recently retired as
Chairman of the Visi ts Committee.

A R C H A E O L O G I C A L R E S E A R C H C O M M I T T E E

Annua l Sympos ium
The Symposium is to be held on the 12th February at the Dorking Community
Christian Centre. The theme this year will be Recent Work and Local Societies. Full
details are being circulated with this Bulletin. Further information and tickets are
available from Susan Janaway at Castle Arch.

S U R R E Y I N D U S T R I A L H I S T O R Y G R O U P

This year the Surrey Industrial Group awarded their conservation plaque to Tony Reid
of the Old Farm at Shere. Here, Lady Hanworth, Vice-President of SAS, is seen

presenting the Award to Mr Reid at a gathering at the farm with SIHG Chairman,
G o r d o n K n o w l e s .

New Year Meeting
This year the SIHG is making a change from having a Christmas Party during the
hectic pre-Christmas period.


